

Head Teacher: Mrs D Cross

School Number 840 3087

Westcroft

Stanhope

Bishop Auckland

Co Durham

DL13 2NU

- 1 04700 500040

Tel: 01388 528218

Email: admin@stanhopebarrington.org.uk

Website: stanhopebarrington.org.uk

Dear Parent/Carer 20th May 2021

Re: Letters to parents

I am just writing to remind parents to regularly check our website for letters and information regarding changes, events and actions required.

Throughout lockdown all communication was via the website and even prior to Covid-19 the majority of our families requested communication to be via the website as part of our Eco Schools status to save paper, ink and ultimately the environment.

In recent weeks we have had a couple of parents report that they were unaware of things going on in school. Our website is constantly updated with lots of useful information and I would ask parents to try to get into the routine of checking it regularly.

If there is a letter which is of high importance, a text message prompt will be sent out directing parents to the website.

All letters or communications such as consent forms or private communication relating to only your child will continue to be sent home with your child.

We try our very best to constantly improve our communication systems to meet the needs of a wide variety of different circumstances and believe that our website is the most effective way of doing this.

If you have any difficulties in accessing letters on our website please let us know and we will try to solve the problem.

Yours sincerely

Mrs D Cross

Mrs D Cross Head Teacher

Durham and Newcastle Diocesan Learning Trust is a company limited by guarantee (company number <u>10847279</u>) and exempt charity registered in England and Wales at Cuthbert House, Stonebridge, Durham, DH1 3RY





















